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Building Disposal/Remodel 
 
I’m currently w orking w ith ADM Real Estate on the disposal of 9730 W Smith and 
9800 W Smith.  Along w ith those same lines w e are w orking on a relocation plan 
for the Police Department.  At this t ime it  is my intentions to ut ilize the lions club 
building across from the Field Ops building for the Police and also a council 
chamber.  I’ve been w orking w ith US Architects to obtain some preliminary plans 
and hope to have a better idea of w hat it  w ill take so I can update the council.   
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